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Scope of Work—400 Congress St. Portland, ME.

The 4th floor of the building is currently being renovated for a new tenant, Kepware.  Norris Inc. will add notification devices as shown on the attached plans.   Norris Inc. will also install a monitor module to monitor a suppression system to be installed by others.   1 existing pull station at the rear exit will be reused.  Norris Inc. will also add a smoke detector over the fire alarm control panel on the first floor per code.  All new devices will be tested through to the central station and the Portland Fire Dept.

